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Please vote this down, it does absolutely nothing to help crime.  This bill not only is 

against Federal law, but Oregon law as well.  This only affects law abiding citizens 

and does nothing to curb violence. There is no evidence that firearms without serial 

numbers play a major role, if any at all, in illegal firearms use.  This is another 

outright attack on the citizens second amendment rights.  Please concentrate on 

holding criminals to the existing laws rather than letting them out of prison for 

overcrowding or the District Attorney deciding to not prosecute.   


